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April 28, 2020
Good Afternoon TLC Families,
During this time of uncertainty, we continue to make plans for our reopening.  As we make decisions moving forward we want to hear your feedback.  I have put together a brief survey to help us understand how parents and guardians are feeling about our return to in person services and to gauge interest in telehealth services.  Please consider helping us by completing the anonymous survey using the link below.  If you are interested in telehealth services for your child or in finding out additional information, please reach out to me at amangas@centerfortlc.com.  We appreciate each of you and hope and pray that you are all staying safe and healthy!
Link to Survey:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7QBXWTT
Sincerely,

Amanda Mangas, MOT, OTRL

Clinical Director

Tori McWherter, COTAL

Executive Director
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